Thurs 1 Mar 2012

ENCOURAGING....EQUIPPING....EMPOWERING



OLIVET CHRISTIAN COLLEGE

89 Main Rd Campbells Creek 3451 Phone(03) 5472 3817 Fax (03)5470 6871

Email: admin@olivet.vic..edu.au Website: www.olivet.vic.edu.au

51 7 edu.au edu.au

Dedication Night

THE LORD'S PRAYER

Jesus gave His disciples the pattern of prayer to follow in their daily lives. The students have been learning the prayer as their current passage for memorizing. Jesus talks about His Kingdom coming on earth and His will be done on earth as it is in heaven. Then we are to ask for daily bread, sufficient for this day.

Further on in Matthew 6 we read "But seek first the Kingdom of God, and His righteousness, and all these things shall be added unto you". (verse 33) As many of us can state from experience, God will continue to supply all our daily needs as we put Him first.

Philippians 4:19 "But my God shall supply every need according to His riches in glory by Christ Jesus."

PLEASE PRAY THIS WEEK for the WALKER WHITE and both of the TURVEY Families.

THANK YOU FOR DEDICATION NIGHT

It was terrific to see so many families here for Dedication night last Tuesday. We trust it was a great time of fellowship for you as we met and welcomed new families to Olivet and enjoyed some relaxed time together.

And of course it is significant that on this occasion we recognize that God is the One at the Head of Olivet and we dedicate our various roles within the College to His direction.

SECONDARY SPORT

Students will be participating in Fitness Testing and also playing Dodge-Ball tomorrow for sport. Please bring correct sports uniform for the afternoon.

Andrew House won the Sports! INTERIM REPORTS NEXT WEEK

Class Teachers will be reporting on all students during next week so that parents know whether their children are keeping up with the work level required. It is so important that students commit themselves to a regular pattern of completing work both at school and at home so they can be successful in their learning.

If parents have any concerns regarding their child's progress, please contact the class teacher via note in the diary as the initial contact. Thank you for your interest and commitment to seeing your children do well in their schooling.

HONOUR ROLL TRIPS FOR LAST WEEK OF TERM 1

Wednesday 28th March is the day for Honour Roll Trips for those students who have completed the term's work by the due date.

Staff will be discussing class trips at their Staff Meeting on Tuesday and information will be given in next week's Newsletter.

It is important that all students see it as their commitment and their term goal to complete the set work required as this is their main task while at school.

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEW DAY

Thursday 29th March will be the day set aside for all parents to see class teachers regarding the progress of their children with their school work for the term.

Monday 12 March Public Holiday

The Olivet News



